Dana Owen

From: Terri Wesley <terriw@matsutitle.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2012 9:38 AM
To: Sen. Dennis Egan

Subject: RE: SB 122 Support

Senator Egan,

I am writing to express my support for L&C CS for SB 122. Matsu Title has been in operation for 32
years,

and locally owned in the Matsu Borough. | have lived in Wasilla for 28 years and have worked for
Matsu Title

for 5 years and McKinley Title for 1 year. | also have 20 years of working in real estate with Alaska
USA and

Wells Fargo Bank.

This bill is extremely important to our industry and | encourage that this bill be passed.

Terri Wesley, Manager

Mat-Su Title Insurance Agency, Inc.
1981 E. Palmer-Wasilla Hwy. #100
Wasilla, AK 99654

Ph: 907-376-1826

Fax: 907-376-1237

E-mail: terriw@matsutitle.com

Mat-Su Title Insurance Agency, Inc.

"The Valley's only locally owned and operated Title Company”



